
2025 Genesee Rapids – Sponsorships & Program Team: 

 

 

Michael Burgett – Rapids fan since 2016, Business Sponsor 2023-present 
Tamara Peet – Rapids fan since 2021, Player Host Home 2022 season, 2023-present business 
sponsor 
Terry Sweet – Rapids fan since 2017, Player Host Home 2017-2024 
  

The Sponsorship & Program Volunteer Team is primarily responsible for 'communicating to' and 
'following up with' preexisting Rapids Sponsors, seeking additional new supporters and updating 
the annual program 'through to print' in cooperation with CTE Center at Belmont’s Graphic Arts 
department (design) and Houghton University (printing). 

Each team member has enjoyed collaborating in their designated role. As a result, they have 
brought some amazing ideas to life for the 2025 program, including but not limited to the: 

·        “Find Us” page showcasing the many ways to stay connected to the Rapids 
throughout the season at both Home and Away games 
·        “Lodging Directory” to provide out-of-town Rapids fans a comprehensive list of 
awesome and local places to stay 
·        “Play Ball!” page spotlighting the many ways Rapids fans can support and engage 
with their team during home games 

Prior to the Rapids opening day, this team will also ensure distribution of the 2025 program and 
corresponding perks to all our supporting sponsors. Thereafter, Michael, Tamara and Terry get 
to enjoy relaxing while rooting for our Genesee Rapids! 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Vicky and Earl White and Eric and Mindie Elwell and family 
 
These volunteers demonstrate a true servant’s heart by serving delicious food to 40 very 
hungry players, coaches, and one starving general manager and his assistant.  This very 
important job does not go unnoticed or unappreciated.   
 
 



 
Today, we want to highlight super volunteer Natalie Rivera.  Natalie is super organized, 
super energetic, and super capable of handling herself among the 40 male players, 
coaches, and fans. Natalie is from the Bronx and has a black belt in judo.  Need we say 
more??  Natalie is pictured with General Manager Thom Kettelkamp.  Thank you both for all 
that you do to help the Rapids be successful! 


